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Scriptural Quotes: When She flashes forth from Her triangular base, She breaks
through the sphere of the Siva sun at the top of the head, and causing the lunar
sphere, located above it, to overflow, She is refreshed with supreme bliss created
by the stream of nectar emanating from that spot. --Nityashodasikarnava Sunless
and demonic, verily, are those worlds, and enveloped in blinding darkness,to which
all those people who are enemies to their own souls go after death. Yajur Veda, Isa
Upanishad 3 The seer sees not death, nor sickness, nor any distress. The seer sees
only the All, obtains the All entirely. Krishna Yajur Veda, Maitri Upanishad 7.11.6
There, within the white light of kundalini fire, She of honeyed form and flowered
tresses stood and intimately mingled inside me. She is the vine from the vishuddha
petals climbing to the nectar of sahasrara. --Tirumantiram He remains aloof, but not
aloof, in the body, but not in the body; his inmost Self becomes the All-Pervading.
Having purified his heart and accomplished his perfect thinking, the yogin sees: I
am the All, the highest bliss. --Yajur Veda 4.9.441 Easy for all to offer in worship a
green leaf to the Lord. Easy for all to give a mouthful to the cow. Easy for all to give
a handful when sitting down to eat. Easy for all to speak pleasant words to others.
Tirumantiram 252 They say of a man who speaks the truth, "He speaks the
dharma," or of a man who speaks the dharma, "He speaks the truth." Verily, both
these are the same thing. Shukla Yajur Veda, Brihadaranyaka Upanishad, 1.4.14.
Instill in us a wholesome, happy mind with good will and understanding. Then shall
we ever delight in your friendship like cows who gladly rejoice in meadows green.
This is my joyful message. Atharva Veda 1.31.4
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